
WEOL SERVING NORTHERN OHIO 
930 KC A.M. - 107.3 MC F.M. 

ELYRIA SAVINGS & TRUST BLDG., ELYRIA, OHIO - ANTLERS HOTEL, LORAIN, OHIO 

June 16, 1955 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Many thanks for your report of reception 

of WEOL on December 14, 1954. 

Our records indicate that your report is 

accurate and it is regretable that your original 

report was lost or misplaced. 

we will be happy to be of any further 

assistance to you. 

Very truly yours, 

Elyria- Lorain 
Broadcasting Company 
Harold E. Kane 
Chief Engineer 

HFK:leh 


